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I would like to say that there was a lack of education for most constituents in our district. 
Everything that happened with redistricting should have been expressed to the 
constituents. The change of polling locations was not something that was even 
discussed with our office, campaign office or the constituents. Leaving us on the 
government side slow to respond to constituents. because we did not have the 
knowledge of what was happening. Mostly because they wanted an explanation as to 
why they were never notified, which we can not fault them because neither were we. 
Lastly, there was more of an effort to educate the public for rank choice than 
redistricting.

Shana Gladden
Director of Constituent Services
 Alicia Hyndman NYS Assembly Member  
 of the 29th Assembly District
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